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20th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
I would like to thank you for your support during these unprecedented circumstances. Despite the challenges of this 
week staff and students have been brilliant in managing throughout. As the situation continues to change we are 
attempting to ensure we are supporting all of our community to the best our ability.   
  
Current Picture  
We have done our absolute best to put a provision in place for our Key worker families and vulnerable students. We 
have had many requests to have students in who don’t fit in those groups but sadly must follow the guidelines given 
to us. If a child can remain at home safely they should. We appreciate this will pose many difficult situations for you 
all looking after your children. Staff will attempt to maintain regular contact via Dojo/email and phone calls.  
  
Free School Meals  
We are looking at various solutions as to how we ensure this provision is maintained in some way and will update 
you on this as soon as possible.  
  
Work 
Staff will have sent work home and will be sending log ins for educational online platforms for students where 
applicable. 
  
Opening of school for children of Key Workers/Vulnerable Children  
The school will be open on Monday 23rd March for students who are in these key categories. We have spoken 
directly to these parents/carers to discuss the provision. If you have not had a call we are not able to accommodate 
your child at this time.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tom Smith 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


